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My family and I moved to the country because we did not want to be around this sort of stuff. We
live off our farm and our animals can be poisoned if a hunter shoots one of these panels. We
moved here to see nature and not metal panels.
 
I moved to Union County to live in the country - my family and a lot of people live off their property
and this should be voted against. Our homes will be devalued - we moved out here because we
chose to. The solar farm in not something we chose to happen. I do not want to see the solar
panels, I have animals that can be poisoned if hunters accidentally shoot one of the panels.
Should we sue the farmers?
 
Lawrence Thurman
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